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This bill allows tenth-grade students not enrolled in a school district to take a career and technical 

education course offered by a Minnesota state college or university through the postsecondary 

enrollment options program. Tenth-grade students enrolled in school districts have this option under 

Minnesota Statutes, section 124D.09, subdivision 5a. 


